From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov
Date:  5/5/2017 4:17:10 PM
Subject:  Re: S 107

See if you can find H. 3647. It says favorable report in April, but it's not on the calendar.

From: Catherine McNicoll

Sent: Friday, May 5, 2017 4.02 PM
To: Danny Varat

Subject: RE: S 107

Best Regards,

Catherine McNicoll

Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicol | @SCSatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)

From: Danny Varat

Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 4.00 PM
To: Catherine McNicoll

Subject: Re: S 107

Thanks

From: Catherine McNicoll

Sent: Friday, May 5, 2017 3:56 PM
To: Danny Varat

Subject: RE: S107

Paulais out today and that isabill that she is staffing, Andy said the changes are minimal but he will get Paulato send
us what she's got asap.

Best Regards,

Catherine McNicall

Director of Legal & Legidlative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll @SCSatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)

From: Danny Varat

Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 3:52 PM

To: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineM cNicol| @scstatehouse.gov>

Subject: S107

Please ask Judiciary if they can send you a side by side on 107 before the end of the day.
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